
4/10-11/18 
FSA Reading 
3rd Grade 
 
 
 
4/11/18 
Kindergarten 
Registration 
1pm-5pm 
 
 
 
 
4/16-17/18 
FSA Math 
3rd Grade 
 
 
4/19/18 
8:45am 
PTAO  
Meeting  
Off-Site  
Location 
 
 
4/24-25/18 
9:30-12:30 
Kindergarten 
Swim @ 
YMCA 

FROM THE DESK OF THE PRINCIPAL… 

Dear R. B. Hunt Family: 

Have you ever had to give a speech in front a room full of your peers? That is a hard thing 
to do! We held our Tropicana Speech contest last week at Hunt. The following 5th grade 
students were selected from their classes to participate in the contest; Sophie Moon 
Andriano, Graci Flaherty, Chase Sellers, Ella Escamilla, Kylie McGee, Jack Parkey, Steve 
Kabaki, Ella Lomaglio, Emily Tobuck, Lynae Alphonso, Mikah Orlando, Sarah Sousa, Reef 
Robinson, Silas Cromwell, and Jim Zheng.  Emily Tobuck placed first and will represent our 
school at the Tropicana Speech Contest at the Agricultural center later this month.  Steve 
Kabaki placed second and Reef Robinson third. The speeches were the best I have ever 
heard. Great Job students! Many thanks to Beth Cleary for coordinating the event. 
Third grade beings F.S.A. testing tomorrow. We are confident they are ready to “show 
what they know”. Parents, please help by making sure our 3rd graders are well rested and 
fed so they can do their best!  
Last Thursday evening we had the privilege of honoring our “Outstanding Volunteers of the 
Year” at a banquet at First Coast Technical College. Thank you to our adult volunteer of 
the year, Jen Stevenson, our senior volunteer of the year, Susan Graham and our student 
volunteer of the year, Hunter James. We appreciate their hard work and the difference 
they make for the children of our school. A special thanks to our volunteer coordinator, 
Allison DuBrow for her continued service-organizing volunteers for all of our many events 
each week.  
We have had some busy readers over spring break. The following students have achieved 
reading over one-million words. They are Jacob Lea, Mara Brown, Jayden Cunningham, 
Isaak Stephenson, Sofia Killin, Jack Sharman, Stella Fernandez, Aria Driver, Leoncio 
McClarnon, Bradley Fox, Jack Pulsfus, and Cooper Frink. We have six more students that 
have completed all fifteen of the S.S.Y.R.A. books. They are Finn Mulligan, Mikah Orlando, 
Sadie Benoit, Chase Sellers, Bradley Fox and Steve Kabaki.  
 

We are ready for a great week, 

Amanda Garman 
Principal 

HUNT’S 

CATCH– UP 

 

 

04/09/2018 

 Students of the Week 
FIRST GRADE: Brandon Ware, Kevin Svaricek, James Bernard, Jaxon 

Connor, Carlie Roberts, Netta Michalko, Jack Johnson, Aubrey Beck, 

Lakoda Parker-Goodrich, Dylan DuBrow, Reagan Moyer 

SECOND GRADE: William Garcia, Mikyah Rice-Woodruff, Gage Bryndal, 

Charlette Brawner, Katie Wihbey, Aiden Pereira, Rafael Soto, Micalah 

Bowen 

THIRD GRADE: Zane McAllister, Adelaide Pacetti, Charlotte Peskett, 

Andy Birchall, Tristan Begley 

FOURTH GRADE: Ryker Sparks, Titus Dettra, Sofia Forbes, Lily  

Crevasse, Max Grimes, Hannah Pius 

FIFTH GRADE: Ellarie Price, Lily Good, Graci Flaherty, Cooper Kiker, 

Patrick Charles, Jim Zheng 

Square 1 Catalogs go 

home today 

(Monday). 

Remember On-line 

Orders Only & 

Thanks for Supporting 

Islander Artists!!! 

 

-Agatha Christine 

Art Teacher @ R. B. Hunt 

“Life is like Art, you have to 
work hard to keep it simple 

and still have meaning.” 



125 Magnolia Dr., St. Augustine, FL 32080 Phone:  547-7960   Fax:  547-7955 

 

 R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Lighthouse Café: April10th-April16th.   
Breakfast is served daily 8:00 until 8:25.   

Milk is offered with every meal. 
 
Tuesday– Cheese or Pepperoni Calzonettes, Home-Style 
Chicken Sandwich, Mini Corn Dogs 
Wednesday–Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Roll, 
Cheese or Pepperoni Pizza 
Thursday– Pasta &Meatball Marinara and Choice of 
WG Garlic Toast, Hot Dog, Chicken Nuggets & Choice 
of WG Garlic Toast 
Friday– BBQ Chicken & Choice of WG Garlic Toast 
Monday– Macaroni & Cheese and Choice of WG Roll, 
BBQ Chicken Max Snax, Chicken Nuggets & Choice of 
WG Roll 

Our next PTAO meeting will be April 19th 
(Thursday) at 8:45am.  It is our off site meeting and 
will be held at The Grower’s Alliance Coffee Shop at 
322 Anastasia Boulevard.  We will be discussing the 
Mega Party, Teacher Appreciation Week and next 
year’s PTAO Board.  Hope to see you there! 

The Salt Life Food Shack is a Principal’s List 
Donor!  

In 2003, four friends from Jacksonville Beach 
created the Salt Life Brand.  It has become very well 
known across America, and lucky for us, also a res-
taurant.  The Salt Life Food Shack restaurant is right 
down the road from R.B. Hunt across from the St. 
Augustine Pier.  They have burgers, seafood, sushi, 
poke bowls.  Their fish tank was made by the show 
Tanked.  They also have great live music. 321 A1A 
Beach Blvd 

 
The White Room is also a Beacon Donor! 
 The White Room is an award winning 

full service private event and wedding venue locat-
ed in the heart of historic St. Augustine on the his-
toric bay front.  They have 3 private waterfront 
event venues to choose from, all with indoor and 
outdoor areas with breath taking views.  In their 10 
years of experience, they have already won many 
awards.  Check out the beautiful pictures at whit-
eroomweddings.com 

 
Dr. Daniel Gassert of G.I. Associates of Saint 

Augustine with a group of physicians and staff spe-
cialize in evaluating and treating all types of diges-
tive and liver diseases.  Their mission is to provide 
outstanding and comprehensive care, helping pa-
tients maintain a healthy and active lifestyle.  IBS 
and colon cancer are on the rise, yet treatable, 
make an appointment today 904-824-6108 There 
are 4 locations from Flagler Hospital to World Golf 
Village. 

Business Partner News 

PTAO News 

Kindergarten Pre-Registration 

 

 

Wednesday April 11th, 1pm-5pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to 5th graders Gam Farina, Graci  
Flaherty, and Jack Mainville.  They will be 

 representing R. B. Hunt at the St. Johns County STEM 
Fair on May 5th.  Their science fair projects were 

 innovative and  
attempted to solve real world problems.   

Way to go! 

SchoolPay, an online payment method, has 

launched on RB Hunt’s website. Use SchoolPay 

for all related school activates  

(excluding cafeteria). 

 Pay online for field trips, extended day, library 

late fees, etc… 

A convenient new way to pay!  

 


